From:

To:

Sent:

10 October 2002 15:43

Subject:

Re: Consultant Paediatric Anaethetist

Dear Dr Lynch,

I would be grateful if you could suggest a Consultant Paediatric Anaethetist that we could approach to provide an independent view in regard to an action that we are instructed in.

ie>

If you wish to contact Mrs Donna Scott, Assistant Director of Legal Services, in regard to this matter she is available on Tel: 028 90

I would thank you for your assistance in regard to this matter.

Secretary n/a. Jet her nemocyclest Jet her to rung ne

16/10 The sec. He is not available.

She will remind him sent of sect sect for any sent sect sect for the interval of the inte

10/10/02